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The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

 

We are continuing to love exploring 
the story of The Very Hungry          
Caterpillar and this week we have 
been getting creative exploring       
pattern on butterflies, alongside      
improving our fine motor control   
mixing colours   using pipettes and 
icing sugar. Our interest in mini 
beasts is developing and we have    
enjoyed rolling and   balling the clay 
to make our very own creatures too!  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Please remember that the 

nursery school will close at 

3.45pm on Thursday 25th May 

2023, for the half term holiday. 

We reopen on Monday 5th 

June at 8.45am. 

We hope you have a lovely 

break 

 Weekly Attendance  

   AM 1  - 80%        PM 1 - 87% 

   AM 2 - 77%         PM 2 - 98% 

   AM 3 - 90%         PM 3 - 89% 

   AM 4 - 96%       PM 4 - 95% 

   AM 5 - 100%         PM 5 -  89% 

 Literacy Week 

We are going to holding a Literacy event, the week      

beginning 19th June. Parents are going to be invited 

into nursery for a ‘stay & play’ session with 

your child’s keyworker. 

More details are to follow soon! 

Internet Safety - Be SMART! 

 

Ensure Parental Controls are set up on all phones and tablets 


